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Jane Gabbatiss RIP 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We were very sad to hear of the recent death of Jane Gabbatiss.                                              

Jane was one of the very first members of Totnes Street Pastors 

and  served both on the streets and latterly as Prayer Pastor.                  

When Mark Hatch ran a Night Shelter on the Industrial Estate,   

Jane was one of his key helpers sleeping  over night there.                                               

She was an amazing artist and ceramicist and produced banners 

for our scheme for the Advent and Christmas Banner displays at                           

St Mary's Totnes for several years.                                                                                          

If you go into the Chapel of St Laurence in St Mary’s (on the left as 

you look up towards the altar) hanging there here is her very first 

Street Pastor banner on silk and it serves as reminder of this                             

remarkable and wonderful lady.                                                                                             

May she rest in peace and rise in glory 



Update on Stepping Stones Food Bank and                                        
TQ9 Community Food Club 

Do use the poster for your noticeboards  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Street Pastors will be on duty on 18/08 and 25/08 

Summer Sounds 2023: August 15th to 26th  


